
FREE PUBLIC EVENT:  
HIGH SPEED 
RAIL PROJECT  
WHAT IMPACT MIGHT  
HS2 HAVE IN THE NORTH  
OF ENGLAND?

Houses of Parliament

Houses of Parliament

Find out about the latest developments 
concerning HS2 and its potential impact 
on the North of England when MPs 
from the House of Commons Transport 
Committee question Sir David Higgins, 
Chair of HS2 Ltd, at an oral evidence 
session in Manchester.

This is a great opportunity to see MPs 
on the select committee in action and 
also hear first-hand from Sir David as 
he answers their questions about the 
proposed new high speed rail project. 

The evidence session will focus on:  

	 the latest developments of the HS2 project

	� Sir David’s recent report on high speed rail 
in the North of England

Evidence gathered at this event will inform 
the Committee’s ongoing scrutiny of 
transport policy. 

To book please email: 
outreach@parliament.uk  
or call 020 7219 1650 

Discover more about future events and other 
free activities provided by the Houses of 
Parliament Outreach Service at:  
www.parliament.uk/outreach
@UKParlOutreach

The University of Manchester,  
Oxford Road, Manchester
Monday 17 November 2014  3-4.30pm 


